HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES

The July 2025 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe at
7:30 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the June 2025 meeting and they were
approved. Dean Josten gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $119.00 in petty
cash, $1,471.03 in checking, $8.00 tournament fees owed, and $32.00 prepaid
tournament fees.

Tom Evans handed out the latest standings sheet.
Kenny handed out medals for the Ottertail South Tournament:
3“Place — Kenny Rowe - 2520 points
2™ Place — Bill Meyer - 2601 points
1% Place — Trent Reimer - 3324 points
Big Bass — Trent Reimer — 19 1/2 “

Kenny asked for leave times for the Pickerel/Enemy Swim Tournament:

Evans/Gleason/ Thursday 8:00 a.m.
Braemer/Gleason Jr Thursday 8:00 a.m.
Rowe/Conor Thursday 8:00 a.m.
Reimer/Garret Friday

Kenny proposed that the club consider that when voting for lakes for next year we pick
one month includes only new lakes or lakes we have not fished for at least five years.
Steve Bramer suggested that we identify the lakes by September for a November vote.
Members should be researching lakes and lodging now.

The meeting adjourned at 8:28.



